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Almost every day when I am coming to the office, I encoun-

ter an accident on I 95 or I 16 or 204 Abercorn. Sometimes 

these accidents are just fender benders and sometimes people 

are injured. Accidents can occur anytime and anywhere.  

Two weeks ago, I was sitting in traffic on Highway 204 near I 

95 when a car rear ended the car behind me, pushing that car 

into mine and causing me to hit the truck in front of me. A 

total of four cars involved with one seriously hurt person.  

My vehicle only sustained cosmetic damage, which is still  

expensive to repair. 

I share this to remind everyone what the word of God tells us 

in James 4: 14. It says, “Whereas ye know not what shall be 

on the morrow. For what is your life? It is even a vapour, 

that appeareth for a little time, and then vanisheth away.” 

Life is so very precious. So, it is extremely important that we 

know where we stand with God. Are we saved and going to 

live with Jesus Christ in heaven or are we unsaved and  

headed to a devil’s hell? The choice is ours to make. God has 

prepared the way for us to be saved and that is through a 

personal relationship with Jesus. I hope and pray that you 

have surrendered your life to Him. If you have, I hope and 

pray that you are living a life that is pleasing to Him. 

 

Serving Him Together, 

Blessings,  

Buddy Wasson 

Savannah Baptist Association Mission Strategist  

 revwasson@gmail.com  

 

 

 

   Marty’s Minutes  

 

 

 

 

Dear SBA family,  

 

As always, we’re eternally grateful for ALL the SBA churches 

who have committed to bring and help serve lunches and set 

up and wipe down tables. They spend time with our  

Students, encouraging them and their educational  

pursuits, but most of all, their faith in JESUS. This month, our 

focus is evangelism. We are doing a series of messages and 

trainings to prepare and challenge our students to share 

Christ with their classmates, professors, friends, and family in 

March. We call it March Gladness (Psalm 100:2). “Serve the 

LORD with gladness. Come before his presence with sing-

ing.” As a result, numerous students and adults have already 

heard and excepted the Gospel. Just this week, we had over 

80 university students from GT, West Ga University and 

GSU/ Armstrong gather Monday night for pizza, worship, 

and Bible study about “Praying Your Friends To Christ…” 

This weekend, a group of GSU students form Armstrong and 

Statesboro will be sharing Christ in downtown Savannah. 

Please pray for their safety, opportunities, and boldness…Let 

me conclude by saying, God is still doing a “great” work 

among university students in Savannah. Therefore, please 

continue to pray for me, Ms. Daphne, and the student  

Leadership, as we look forward to the selecting new  

leadership to serve in Fall of 2024… 

  

Blessings! 

  

Marty Youngblood, 

Southeast Regional Catalyst 

Pastor Wellness 

c:678-925-7677 

  

Georgia Baptist Mission Board 

4295 Brogdon Exchange 

Suwanee, GA   30024-3980 

Serving churches to advance the Gospel… 

Assembly News     
  

 

 

 

Greetings from the Assembly,  

Though we have had a couple groups this month, the 

highlight was a D-now group. They had about 12  

churches working together to bring 130 youth and young 

adults together all for one reason. That was to worship 

Jesus. It's encouraging to see that many young people 

seeking to know Christ, as well as that many churches 

working  together. The Assembly is here to allow  

opportunities like this. If you'd like to see what we have 

to offer or schedule your retreat, give us a call.  

Thanks for your time.  

Dale Griner, Director 

Savannah Baptist Assembly 

Office: 912.772.3368 

Cell: 912.656.6570    
www.SBAssembly.org 

Savannah Baptist Center 

 

 

 

 

March 2024 

 

We are thankful for our volunteers! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A Volunteer reading to a child while her mother shops   

in our children’s clothes closet. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Volunteers filling Easter eggs with candy. Families that visit 

the clothes closet will receive a set of Resurrection eggs and 

filled Easter eggs for their children. 

 

Thank you for helping us minister to families that  

receive services at the Savannah Baptist Center 

                         Happy Easter! 

 

Mrs. Stephanie Carr, Director, SBC                                                           

www.savbaptistcenter.org 

 

Like us on             to see current needs and info!  
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Happy Birthday To our Pastors   

& Spouses 

Mrs. Geneva Bowen 4/4 

Rev. Jonathan Phillips 4/13 

Rev. Kenny Harrelson 4/20 

Mrs. Kim Baker 4/20 

Rev. Marty Youngblood 4/20 

Rev. Samuel Rodriquez 4/26 

Mikki Thomas 4/26 

Mrs. Suzy Cail 4/30 

 

Please let us know if your church 

has an upcoming event, an-

nouncement or job opening that 

you would like for us to post on 

our website! 

http://www.sbassembly.org/


 

Ministers Meetings  

Mondays at 11:00 am   

 

April 1 

Lunch:  Carey Hilliard’s 3316 Skidaway Road   

 

April 8 

Lunch: Wang’s 2  7601 Waters Ave  

 

April 15 

Lunch: The Pirate’s House 20 E. Broad St 

 

April 22 

Lunch: The Breakfast Place 2130 E. Victory Dr. 

 

April 29 

Lunch: Sakura Buffet  220 Eisenhower Dr. 

 

 

 

Savannah Baptist Association Staff 
 

Rev. Buddy Wasson, Mission Strategist                                           Mrs. Stephanie Carr, Director, Baptist Center                                             
Mrs. Connie Martin, Financial Secretary                                         Rev. Marty Youngblood, Baptist Collegiate Ministries 
Mrs. Tewanna Wommack, Administrative Assistant /Treasurer                                     
                             

Savannah Baptist Association                     
704 Wheaton Street                                                
Savannah, GA 31401                                               
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The Baptist Vision 

Calendar  
April 2024 

April 1,8,15,22, 29, 2024 Minister’s Meeting at  11:00 am 

April 17, 2024  Deadline for Walmart Gift Cards for the 

Baxley Children’s Home 

April 19, 2024 Savannah Day at Baxley Children’s Home 

 

 

May 2024 

May 6,13,20, 2024 Minister’s Meetings at 11:00 am 

May 2, 2024 Baptist Center Volunteer Meeting  10:00 am 

May 9, 2024 Senior Adult Picnic J. F. Gregory Park 11:00 

am  

May 12, 2024 Mother’s Day 

May 20, 2024 Baptist Center Trustee Meeting 1:30 pm 

May 27, 2024 Memorial Day Offices Closed 

 

 

 

We are on Facebook! 
You can visit us at Savannah Baptist Association. If you cannot find us, email  
connie@sbassociation.org with your Facebook name: @SavAssociation . We will 
give you a “friend invite”. You can also send us pictures and announcements from your 
church and we will try to put them on our Facebook page. We would love to see pictures 
of VBS, musicals, ordinations, etc.       

All events are located on the Associational web site: 

www.sbassociation.org     

To unsubscribe from this newsletter please click on 

unsubscribe 
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All articles are due by noon on the 
25th of the month. Please mark your 

calendars. 

A S S O C I A T I O N  E V E N T S 

 

 

mailto:connie@sbassociation.org
mailto:info@sbassociation.org?subject=Unsubscribe%20to%20newsletter

